
Recycle week Homework
This week was Recycle week in school. We have learnt a lot about recycling, why we should recycle and written letters of thanks to Recycle workers. Your homework is to make a poster on – 
How to reduce paper usage in schools?
Give us some creative, practical ideas that children and staff can do in school to reduce the use of paper.
Class teachers will choose 2 best posters that will then be published on the school Newsletter and given a certificate. They will also be awarded a certificate for their winning posters. 
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